
I am writing to you to express my deep concern over the case of Mustafa

Çabuk, a Turkish secondary school teacher living in Georgia.

I respectfully urge you to comply with their obligations under international

human rights law not to deport, extradite or otherwise return Mustafa Çabuk

to a country where he would be at risk of torture, other ill-treatment or

other serious human rights violations.

Thank you very much for your attention.

Respectfully yours,


